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TITLE: ..Title

Presentation on the Town of Chapel Hill’s Public Housing Master Plan

PURPOSE: The purpose of this item is to share information with the Board on the development of the
Town’s Public Housing Master Plan.

DEPARTMENT: Town Manager’s Office

CONTACT INFORMATION:  Rebecca Buzzard, rbuzzard@townofcarrboro.org

<mailto:rbuzzard@townofcarrboro.org>, 919-918-7438

INFORMATION:  The Town of Chapel Hill’s Executive Director for Housing and Community, Loryn
Clark, and the Town’s Director of Public Housing, Faith Thompson, will present information on the
development of the Town’s Public Housing Master Plan. The purpose of the Public Housing Master Plan for
the Town’s public housing communities, including the Oakwood neighborhood in Carrboro, is to inform
decisions regarding renovation, rehabilitation or potential redevelopment of our properties.

A Public Housing Master Plan will be presented to the Chapel Hill Town Council in the fall for review.
Some of the recommendations included in the plan may affect the residents of the Oakwood community.

FISCAL & STAFF IMPACT:  There is no fiscal or staff impact to these changes.

RECOMMENDATION:..r The Board of Aldermen receive this report and share feedback about the

Town’s Public Housing Master Plan.
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